
 

At the PLIC General Meeting 

Agenda includes: 

• An update on needs-based ferry fares 

• Presentation and discussion on the availability and appropriateness of the 
Plattsburgh as a possible replacement ferry by Lummi Island Ferry Advisory 
Committee Member Greg Brown 

Tuesday, May 28th at 6:30 pm 

At The Lummi Island Grange Hall  

www.plicferry.org info@plicferry.org 

The Plattsburgh 

Might it still be worth pursuing as a replacement for the Whatcom Chief? 


